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The  
Mariners’ Museum  

at South Bay 

The Mariners’ Partnership Committee  
is seeking men and women to  

become committee members, and  
others to be casual volunteers.  

 

For specific details about this unique  
opportunity and what it involves, 
please telephone Diane Denyes-

Wenn, site curator, at 613-476-8392 

  

 Please drop by the Ann Farwell branch li-
brary for our special “Gift Quality Used Book Sale” 
on Saturday Dec. 3rd and Saturday, Dec. 10th from 
10a.m. to 4p.m. We will have books for young and 
old, fiction and non-fiction, all at unbelievably low 
prices. Your purchases will help support your local 
public library. 
 

New Knitting Club at the Library in January  
 

 Whether you’re an experienced knitter that 
wants to socialize with others who knit and crochet, 
or you want to learn how, please join us. The first get 
together will be in January and we are trying to 
gather names and preferred times. Note that we can 
hold the get togethers even outside of normal library 
hours. Lastly, we’re looking for experienced knitters 
willing to share their talents with us. Please call the 
branch at 476-4130 if  you are interested in joining. 
 

Did you know that we have new books added  
to the collection every week?  

 

 If you would like to receive a list of new 
books via e-mail, just let us know and we will add 
you to the notification lists, or go to the library web-
site at www.peclibrary.org to sign up. 
 Also, you can access the library catalogue, 
order books – both from our collection and from li-
braries throughout Ontario – as well as review your 
account and much more online at the library’s web-
site. If you would like to be shown how easy this is, 
please drop by the branch or give us a call. 

 

Library Hours 
 

Tuesdays from 12:00 noon to 4:00 p.m. 
Thursdays from 11:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
Saturdays from 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

 

Please note that we will be closed  
Saturday, December 24th and  

Tuesday, December 27th.  
 

Warmest wishes of the season to all, and we 
look forward to seeing you in the library soon. 

LIBRARY NEWS 
By Christine Renaud 
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